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Meet the 2025 AANEM & ANF President 
 

Rochester, Minn. (Nov. 27, 2024) - The American Association of Neuromuscular & 

Electrodiagnostic Medicine (AANEM) and American Neuromuscular Foundation (ANF) are 

excited to announce Faye Tan, MD, as the 2025 association and foundation president. Dr. Tan 

has been a dedicated member of AANEM since 1993 and is currently a professor and vice chair 

of faculty affairs at Baylor's H. Ben Taub PM&R department and electrodiagnostic (EDX) 
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